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September 20, 2021 
 
City Council Members 
City of Los Angeles 
Case No: ZA-2019-4701-ZAD-SPP-1A 
CEQA: ENV-2019-4702-CE 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
I’m the resident (owner/occupier) at 546 Frontenac Ave., which is west of the proposed project.  I 
want to add that I’m a California licensed Civil Engineer.  My family and I pass the property every 
time we drive somewhere so we’re very concerned that the existing street conditions adjacent to 
this property (which are substandard in and of itself and appear to be unpermitted) are brought up 
to city standards, as the city requires for new development.  Accordingly for safety and functional 
reasons, I insist that the respective portion of the street be designed and constructed per the city’s 
Standard Hillside Limited Street Plan which requires, in this case, an 8 feet dedication and the 
construction of a 14 foot half roadway width plus a 4 foot sidewalk.  Presently the existing 
unpermitted temporary curb in front of and on the side of the property, as indicated in the 
developer’s submitted Enlarged Site Plan, is only approximately 6 feet from the street center line (6 
foot half roadway width) at the north end tapering to 10 feet from the street center line (10 foot half 
roadway width) at the south end.  This places it approximately 4 feet short of the existing 
prededication property line at the north end tapering to being essentially on the existing 
prededication property line at the south end.  This is mentioned to point out that the existing street 
condition isn’t constructed to the full pre-dedication required 10 foot half way road width. 
 
The City’s respective Determination Letter (Item 7, page 2 of 24) does not condition the City 
Engineer to specifically require the street widening and sidewalk but only instructs that an 8 foot 
dedication be required.  As a result of this wording it is my understanding that the City Engineer 
would not have to require the street widening and sidewalk.  So I am demanding that Item 7 be 
revised to specifically state that a 14 foot half roadway width (including curb and gutter) plus a 4 
foot sidewalk be required per city’s Standard Hillside Limited Street Plan.  In addition I would like 
Item 8 (page 2 of 24) of the Determination Letter removed as it appears to give the City Engineer 
the ability to waive the required 8 foot dedication which is unacceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steven P. Dietrich, PE 
546 Frontenac Ave., 
Los Angeles, CA 
 
 


